
CALHOUN COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
PUBLIC HEARING 

SEPTEMBER 10, 2009 

PRESENT AND ACTING: 

EDWARD D. WYRICK, CHAIRMAN 
DANNY RAY WISE, VICE CHAIRMAN 
DON MILLER 
HAROLD PICKRON 
TRUMAN GRANT- ABSENT 

RUTH W. ATTAWAY, CLERK 
DON (SONNY) O 'BRYAN, COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR 
KATHY STEW ART, ACCOUNTING MANAGER 

A Public Hearing was held at 5:01p.m. Clerk Attaway announced the percentage 
increase in millage over the rolled-back rate needed to fund the budget. The proposed 
millage rate is .68% increase of the rolled-back rate. She gave explanation of changes in 
revenue from the prior fiscal year. 

There was no public attendance at the meeting. 

Board discussed the proposed millage for Fiscal-Year 2009-2010. A motion was made 
by Commissioner Miller, seconded by Commissioner Pickron and carried to tentatively 
adopt the Fiscal Year 2009-2010 millage rate of 10 mills. 

A motion was made by Commissioner Miller, seconded by Commissioner Wise and 
carried to tentatively adopt the Fiscal Year 2009-20 I 0 Budget in the amount of 
$22,150,887. 

There being no further business, the Board did adjourn. 
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